
On Mon, Mar 21, 2022 at 10:38 AM Shaylea Masters <smasters@usd434.us> wrote: 
Dear Jodi, 
 
I write to inform you that I am resigning from my position as a CAC Math Coach. My last 
day will be March 31st 2022. I am moving to Washington state where there's great 
views and lots of rain, to work and open a new chapter of my young life.  
 
Thank you so much for the opportunities here and great bonds I've made with all the 
staff and children. I will look back fondly on all the kindness and support I have 
received. 
 
Please let me know if there's anything I can do to make the transition easier.  You can 
always reach me at Shaylea.masters5@gmail.com or my cell number 785-219-3495.  
 
Thank you again, and I look forward to hearing from you soon.  
 
Sincerely, 
Shaylea Masters 
 


